
 

   

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We have an exciting opportunity during the autumn term to deliver Tag Rugby at Sharnbrook Primary 

School. Our Afterschool clubs will give your child an introduction to Tag Rugby for those new to the 

game, but also an opportunity to develop skills for existing players. 

 

The sessions will run on 12 Tuesdays throughout the autumn term, costing £54 in total. The club will 

take place from the following dates:  

 

Tuesday 9th September 2025 to Tuesday 2nd December 2025.  

15:20-16:20 

 

The programme will be based outside for the majority of sessions, please remember to dress 

appropriately to participate outside. 

 

Here is a list of things your child will need to bring: 

• A bottle of water 

• Jumper and/or coat when outdoors 

• Boots or trainers, suitable for outdoor activity. 

 

If you have any questions about our Afterschool Clubs, please contact Edd Rhodes our Senior Rugby 

Development Officer, via edd@bluesfoundation.org.uk 

 

Please use the following link to book or scan the QR code to find your school in the list of clubs. 

 

https://www.charity-hub.co.uk/bluesfoundation/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=101375 

 

Many thanks, 

Steve Smith  

Education Manager  

steve@bluesfoundation.org.uk  
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